
  
155 F Road Loxahatchee Groves, FL 33470  

            

TO:             Town Council 

FROM:            Richard Gallant, Public Works Director 

VIA:                 Francine Ramaglia, Town Manager     

DATE:             December 3, 2024 

SUBJECT:     Hyde Park Tree Removal; Resolution No. 2024-90 

 

 

Background: The Public Works Department is actively removing trees that pose a potential risk to public 

property and the residents’ overall safety. The Department has recently implemented a best-interest 

contract with Kiel Tree Service, INC. and has been provided with a tree removal quote for Hyde Park as 

shown below. 

 

 Remove (76) Australian Pine Trees. Piece Down All Vegetation in Order to Avoid Damage to 

Fences 

 Cut Up Debris and Stack Curbside  

 

Recommendation: Staff recommends the approval of resolution 2024-90 for the approval of the work 

order with Kiel tree service.”  

 


